
Appendix 1 
 

 
 

Nottinghamshire Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 2022 -  
Supplementary Statement for January – March 2023 (Q4) 

The information contained in this supplementary statement supersedes some of the 
information provided in the original pharmaceutical needs assessment 2022 and should be 
read in conjunction with that document. 

The following pharmacy has closed as a result of a successful consolidation application: 

FF678 - Rowlands Pharmacy - 112 Chesterfield Road North, Mansfield NG19 7HZ 

The pharmacy closed on 30/11/2022. 

The pharmacy provided the following pharmaceutical services: 

• Healthy Living Pharmacy 
• ESS 
• Extended Care Service (tier 1) – Conjunctivitis  
• Extended Care Service (tier 1) – UTI 
• Extended Care Service (tier 2a) – Impetigo 
• Extended Care Service (tier 2a) – Insect Bites 
• Extended Care Service (tier 2a) – Eczema 

 
These services were provided at the following times: 
 
 FROM  LUNCHTIME  FROM  TO  
MONDAY 09:00 13:00 14:00 17:30 
TUESDAY 09:00 13:00 14:00 17:30 
WEDNESDAY 09:00 13:00 14:00 17:30 
THURSDAY 09:00 13:00 14:00 17:30 
FRIDAY 09:00 13:00 14:00 17:30 
SATURDAY 09:00 

Supplementary hours: 
11.30 

  12:00 
Supplementary hours: 
12:00 

SUNDAY Closed   Closed 
 
 
It is the opinion of Nottinghamshire Health and Wellbeing board that the removal of this 
pharmacy from the pharmaceutical list does not create a gap in pharmaceutical services 
provision that could be met by a routine application: 
 
• to meet a current or future need for pharmaceutical services, or 
 
• to secure improvements, or better access, to pharmaceutical services. 

https://nottinghamshireinsight.org.uk/research-areas/jsna/summaries-and-overviews/pharmaceutical-needs-assessment/

